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Zero-Tolerance Statement 

  

The Governing Body believe all members of staff have the right to 

work without fear of violence and abuse, and the right, in an extreme 

case, of appropriate self-defence.   

Violence, threatening behaviour and abuse against school staff or 

other members of the school community, including other parents and 

students, will not be tolerated. All members of the school community 

have a right to expect that their school is a safe place in which to work 

and learn. There is no place for violence, threatening behaviour or 

abuse in our school.   

We expect parents and other visitors to behave in a reasonable way 

towards members of school staff and the wider school community at 

all times.   


